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November 7, 2011 
 
 
 
Allen Hambleton  
A Pane In The Glass Construction LLC  
o/b/o Angela Polacek 
452 W Horseshoe Drive  
Shoreview MN 55126 
 
VIA EMAIL:  allen@mnwindows.com 
 
RE: Appeal for property at 2248 Mattherhorn Lane  
 
Dear Mr. Hambleton: 
 
This is to confirm that Marcia Moermond, Legislative Hearing Officer, has reviewed the 
above-referenced matter and recommended that the City Council grant a 3-inch variance 
on the openable width of one 2-lite slider egress bedroom windows measuring 38.25 
inches high by 17.125 inches wide. 
 
If you have any questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8563. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
/s/ 
 
Mai Vang 
Legislative Hearing Coordinator 
 
c: Fire Supervisors (email) 
 Jim Bloom (email) 
 Stephen Ubl (email) 
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